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Back to School at BHS
● The school year at BHS began September 3rd, 

at 8:00 A.M. for 9th graders and 10:00 A.M. for 
10-12th graders

● All students had Advisory in the mornings and 
one class-wide assembly throughout the week



New Attendance and PED Policies for Students 

● Continuation of Tardy Policy
○ Tardy 1 → Verbal Reminder from Teacher 
○ Tardy 2 → Second Verbal Reminder from Teacher. 
○ Tardy 3 → Email/Call Home! 
○ Tardy 4 → Student Detention

● Left Class/Super-tardy Policies
○ This year, teachers may mark students “supertardy” if they arrive to class 

more than nine minutes late
○ Teachers can also mark students as “LC” if they leave class for ten minutes or 

more



New Attendance and PED Policies for Students (cont.)

● Continuation of PED Policy

○ Violation 1→ Verbal Warning 

○ Violation 2 → Teacher may take student’s phone to place it in a classroom 

caddy 

○ Violation 3 → Email/Call Home  

○ Violation 4 → Email Home + Email to Deans



Club Fair!

On September 11th, BHS hosted its annual 

Club Fair  on the Quadrangle and 

Greenough Street, where more than 140 

student clubs and organizations came 

together to recruit new members.



Thanks for Listening!


